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To: Strategy Support (DPFEM) <strategy.support@dpfem.tas.gov.au>
Subject:

Morning,

I'm writing as a member of the general public who has never been involved with any
motorcycle clubs.

It does not affect my lift whether the exist or dont. However I do believe they have a right to
be treated fairly so I stand against these new rules. Please consider all options before things
get out of hand and no clubs are welcomed. I for one have never felt threatened while
attending a fund raising event where these motorcyclist have ridden waving to all the children
and raising not one money but awareness for good causes. I stand against these new rules.

Yours sincerly
Tarnia Clarke



